
SPB General Board Meeting 
September 20, 2006 

5:00 – 6:00 PM 
Hub 
 

I. Call to Order: 5:04 PM 
II. Attendance: Chelsee, Brian, Melody, Iram, 

Wendy, Paul, Dale, Meghan, Simone, Kelsey, 
Mel, David, and Ali. 

III. Approval of Minutes: Dale (m), Brian (s), 
motion approved. 

IV. President’s Reports 
1. Pizza with the President in the Hub on 

Thursday, September 21 from 12:00 – 2:00 
PM. 

2. Student Leadership Retreat this weekend. 
You must RSVP the event. 

3. Chelsee will not be here this weekend. 
Brian will be in charge if you have any 
questions/concerns. 

4. Taylor, our market and advertising chair, 
wrote a letter asking for help with her 
position. 

V. Reports 
1. Coffeehouse will be for Friday, September 

22 from 8:00 – 11:00 PM in the Hub. Dale, 
who’s chairing the event, won’t be here. 
Help wanted. Theme: Rock n’ Roll. 
Skywalker band will be playing. Light 
refreshments will be available. 

2. For our next coffeehouse, let’s bring 
Rocky Horror Picture show to CSU Channel 
Islands. Dressing up is optional. 
Thursday, October 19. 

3. Disco Roller-skate is on Friday, October 6 
from 11:30 PM – 2:00 AM at the Skating 
Plus in Ventura. Cost is free for students 
with I.D.; cost for guests is $6.00. 

4. Talent Show is on Saturday, October 21 
from 7:00 – 9:00 PM in Malibu Hall 1. 
Theme: The Grammys. Entry Forms are due on 
Friday, October 6; entry forms are 
available in the SPB office in the Hub. 
Advertisements must be out by next week. 
Shopping for decorations this weekend at 
Party Pleasers. 



5. Masquerade Ball committee meetings are 
every Fridays from 2:00 – 3:00 PM in the 
Hub. Shopping for decorations this weekend 
at Party Pleasers. Event will be for 
Friday, October 27. 

6. Hands Across CI must change can-drive to 
something else. Any suggestions. 

VI. Vote 
1. Vote to have Brian and Mel represent CSU 

Channel Islands at the NACA conference in 
Reno. Paul (m), Wendy(s), motion approved. 

VII. Updates 
1. Promo Items (the air fresheners) are in. 
2. SPB shirts and sweatshirts are in. Please 

pick one up. 
VIII. Open Forum 

1. SPB General Board should have a retreat 
sometime in November in the Hub to spend 
the night. 

 
 


